
English 

This week we have been reading and 

listening to stories. We have enjoyed 

learning what food the hungry caterpillar 

ate for him to get a poorly tummy but 

then to turn into a beautiful butterfly. 

We also been reading about the three little 

pigs and how sturdy their houses were.  

Maths

This week we have been practicing our nursery 

rhymes and in particular ones with numbers. 

i.e. five current buns, which included a lovely 

messy bucket session using shaving foam and 

glitter cherries which everyone enjoyed 

splatting flat. 

A note from Mrs Dixon…

Welcome back!!! I hope you have all had a lovely 

summer holiday and feel ready for the Autumn 

term. I am looking forward to being part of your 

children’s educational journey and I hope that the 

children enjoy being part of our class. 

Topic/PSD

This week we have been exploring 

our feelings and getting to know 

each other as a class, our new 

friends and our teachers. 

We have loved our music this 

week, we have played with 

percussion instruments also 

listened to and danced to just 

dance videos. Some children have 

great dance moves ☺

Class Awards:

Head teachers award:

Seth: for helping tidy up all 

our musical instruments with 

a big smile on his face. 

Amaan: for playing safely 

with resources in music. 

Please remember… We have 

Forest school on a Friday 

afternoon, please send 

children to school with 

wellie boots and with the 

weather turning wetter and 

colder please can all 

children come to school 

wearing a suitable coat.

The Library has been closed this week, 

but will reopen next week. I will send a 

letter home on Monday explaining about 

reading books and expectations. Books 

will be coming home from next week. 


